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MMiinniissttrryy  lleeaaddeerrsshhiipp  tteeaamm  
Howard Garver ................................................................ Interim lead pastor 
Gina Burkhart ....................................................................... Associate pastor 
Jordan Farrell ......................... Associate pastor of youth and young adults 
Marcy Goehrig ................................................................. Minister of worship 
Nancy Roth .................................................. Minister of Christian education 
Jennifer Bowman Sauder ........................................ Minister of missional life 
Leon and Nancy Stauffer ....................................... Ministers of stewardship 

 
Our pastors welcome opportunities to connect with you. If you wish to reach 
a pastor during the week at the church office, you may call 898-0071 or contact 
Howard Garver at (717) 468-5949 (hgarver@landisvillemennonite.org), Gina 
Burkhart at 665-3423 (gburkhart@landisvillemennonite.org), or Jordan Farrell 
(jfarrell@landisvillemennonite.org). Our Pastoral Care Group is also available 
for conversation, and consists of John Burkhart, Larry Newswanger, Ellen and 
Karl Steffy, and Gina Burkhart.  

WW  EE  LL  CC  OO  MM  EE  !! 
          3320 Bowman Road 

Landisville, PA 17538 
www.landisvillemennonite.org 

717-898-0071 
Joining with Christ in God’s work 
 

 

APRIL 9, 2017                                 Worship service: 9:00 am 
 

 
 

Prelude                                                                              Nance Fertich 
 

Gathering song                                                                 Worship team 
  HWB 459:  I come with joy to meet my Lord 
 

Call to worship Jay Musser 
 

Thank offering 
  Basket holder – Hannah Farrell 
  HWB 116:  Crown him with many crowns 
 

Choir 
  “Hosanna in the Highest” by N. Price and D. Besig 
 

Worship in song 
  Hallelujah, Salvation and Glory 
  HWB 285:  All hail the power of Jesus’ name 
  BWB 16:  We fall down 
 

(Preschool care) 
 

Worship in scripture:  1 Corinthians 1:26-31, James 3:13-18   
 

Sermon: “Let Me Drive!”                                              Howard Garver 
 

Confession and song of response 
  BWB 5:  Lord have mercy 
 

Offering: Church budget  
   Offertory – Teresa Bomberger 
 

Congregational sharing and prayers of the people        Gina Burkhart 
   Please pass the fellowship registry down the row and back 
 

Announcements  
 

Benediction 
 
 

 

 

Everyone is invited for hot drinks in the fellowship hall & to stay for the Sunday 
school hour.  Classes are available for all ages as well as infant and nursery care. 



CCoonnggrreeggaattiioonnaall  aannnnoouunncceemmeennttss  
   
 
 
 

 
Maundy Thursday service  
This is a self-directed, home-based gathering to share foot washing and 
communion. Who will you invite for this time of worship and service? 
Consider neighbors, co-workers, and fellow congregants from 
Landisville. A guided outline for a simple one-hour gathering is provided 
in the information alcove. 
 
Community Choir 
If you’d like to sing in the Good Friday community choir, contact Pat 
Myers for the music. Practice is at 11:15 prior to the service.  
 
Easter flowers 
You are invited to bring a blooming plant on Easter Sunday to celebrate 
new life in our risen Lord. The plants can be placed on the tables in the 
back of the sanctuary. After the service, please take your plant with you 
to enjoy at home, or share it with someone. 
 
Our congregation is invited to participate in the annual Atlantic 
Coast Conference Spring Assembly on Saturday, April 22. The morning 
session will include introductions from us and other congregations 
seeking affiliation with ACC. The delegate body will respond with a 
vote. If you plan to attend, add your name to the sign-up sheet in the 
information alcove. Registration is encouraged so that planners have 
accurate information. 
 
Send-off for the Farrells 
Jordan Farrell and his family are moving to Colorado Springs at the end 
of April. We want to wish the Farrell’s our blessing and good wishes as 
they leave. We are planning to have a farewell potluck lunch to honor 
and thank the Farrell’s on Sunday, April 30, following the morning 
service. Please bring a large dish (main dish, side dish, or salad) to share. 
You are invited to bring your cooked casseroles and keep them in the 
warming closet until lunch. Dessert will be provided. 
 
We have purchased an individual copy of The Hymnal, our worship 
book, for both Jordan and Kara. The hymnals will be placed in the back 
lobby each of the Sundays in April. You are invited to write your 
messages of thanks and good wishes to the Farrell’s in the hymnals. The 
hymnals will be presented to the Farrell’s on April 30. 
 

Franconia-Lancaster Choral Singers present in a concert, both 
“The Peaceable Kingdom” and “The Holy City” on Sunday, April 23, at 
3:00 pm at the Lititz Church of the Brethren, 300 W. Orange Street, 
Lititz. The two works together proclaim the “already” and "not yet” of 
the Kingdom of God. There are extra flyers in the information alcove. 
See a choir member for tickets and more information.                                                              
-Rodney Nafziger 
 
Note from Trustees and Property Manager  
In an effort to minimize marking and gouging our interior walls, we have 
purchased carts for round tables and folding chairs. In addition we have 
installed some protective strips on the walls where we lean our 
rectangular tables. We are asking for everyone to utilize the carts and 
the protective strips when storing tables and chairs. Thanks for your 
help with this.                                                               -Dean Hertzler 
 
"The Mennonite" magazine renewal 
Time is running out to renew or join our group subscription to “The 
Mennonite”, a monthly magazine featuring voices from across the 
Anabaptist-Mennonite world. If you are interested in joining our group 
plan and receiving “The Mennonite” each month, please contact Christy 
Kauffman today.  Subscription renewals are $37. New subscribers can 
receive a one-year subscription for the discounted rate of $30.  Make 
checks payable to Landisville Mennonite Church. 
 
 
 
 
 

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

 

Teen * Adult *  Partnerships 
Would you rather eat an apple, banana, or an orange? 

When was the last time you were scared? 



OOppppoorrttuunniittiieess  
 

Ministry leadership team…………...Wednesday, April 12, 7:00 pm 

Maundy Thursday…………………………………………..April 13 

Community Good Friday service………………..April 14, 12 noon 
       at Zion Lutheran Church  

Prayer Vigil……………………………………………...April 14-16 
       sign-up in the lobby  

Prayer fellowship……………………....Saturday, April 15, 7:30 am  

Easter Sunday……………………………………………....April 16 
       Light breakfast 8:30-9:15, Worship service at 9:30, no Sun. school 

ACC Spring Assembly…………………………...Saturday, April 22 
       at Bethel Mennonite Church, Gettysburg 
 

 

Offering last Sunday:  Church budget $7,919 
 High school education $265 
 
Offering next Sunday:   Church budget 
 Pastoral leadership training (envelope)  
 

Attendance last Sunday:  173 
 
Give bulletin announcements to the office by Thursday evening and 
announcements for the weekly e-mail by Tuesday evening at 
office@landisvillemennonite.org 
 
 

Nursery Schedule - Today  
Worship Sunday school Preschool care  
Michelle Rutt Mary Miller Tim Miller 
Beth Martin Reba Sharp Angie Miller 
    Grey Fertich 
Nursery Schedule - Next Sunday  
Worship (No Sunday school) (No preschool care)  
Kelly Miller  
Angie Miller  
Superintendent on call – Nancy Roth  
Trustee on call – Mike Stoner 
Microphone runners – Ben Burkhart and Emma Burkhart 
Usher/Greeter schedule  
Nelson & Marie Kling, Walter & Shirley Hurst, Mike Goehrig & Reba Hess 


